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[bookmark: _Hlk12350192]JULY 11 WEBINAR FOR LOW POWER BROADCASTERS ON THE EMERGENCY ALERTING SYSTEM (EAS) AND THE EAS TEST REPORTING SYSTEM
[bookmark: TOChere]	By this Public Notice, the Federal Communications Commission’s Public Safety and Homeland Security Bureau announces an upcoming webinar for low power broadcasters.  The webinar will include an overview of the EAS and instructions on how to register and file in the EAS Test Reporting System (ETRS).[footnoteRef:3]  The free webinar will be held from 1:00 p.m. – 1:45 p.m. Eastern Daylight Time on Thursday, July 11, 2019. [3:  Public Safety and Homeland Security Bureau Announces Nationwide Test of the Emergency Alert System on August 7, 2019 and Opens the EAS Test Reporting System for 2019 Filings, Public Notice, DA 19-505 (Jun. 3, 2019).] 

The webinar will be hosted through WebEx.  Pre-registration is not required.  On the day of the meeting, click here for the WebEx meeting or copy and paste https://www.fcc.gov/EAS-test-requirements-and-reporting in your web browser to see the event page.  When you are on the event page, click on the WebEx link that allows you to join the meeting.  Please email alerting@fcc.gov with questions about the event.  The webinar will be archived at www.fcc.gov/live, and the alerting@fcc.gov email will remain active after the event.  

	Open captioning will be provided for this event.  Other reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request.  Send an email to fcc504@fcc.gov or call the Consumer and Governmental Affairs Bureau at 202-418-0530 (voice) or 202-418-0432 (TTY).  Please include a description of the accommodation you will need and tell us how to contact you.  Requests for special accommodation should be made as early as possible.  Last minute requests will be accepted but may be impossible to fill.
	For additional information, please contact Maureen Bizhko at Maureen.Bizhko@fcc.gov or (202) 418-0011.
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